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Dear Mr. White: 

According to the above-referenced amendment to the Code of 
Judicial Conduct, traffic magistrate should not practice law in 
traffic court or act as a lawyer in a proceeding in which the 
traffic magistrate has served as a traffic magistrate or in any 
other proceeding relating thereto." To the extent that such 
amendment does not prohibit traffic magistrates from practicing law 
in the county criminal division, please accept my support for the 
proposed revision. 

This amendment seems to be receding from Opinion 92-48 of the 
Committee on Standards of Conduct Governing Judges ("Committeet1), 
wherein the Committee advised that it would be improper for a 
traffic magistrate to represent defendants in the criminal traffic 
division of the county court. In this opinion, the Committee 
unanimously believed that a "DUI case is a county court traffic 
matter even though it is criminal and not a civil infraction." 
While I believe that the revision to the Code of Conduct makes a 
distinction between civil traffic infractions and criminal traffic 
cases, it is not clear. 

Therefore, in an effort to clarify the intent of the above- 
referenced revision, I suggest that the revision be reworded to 
state that: @la traffic magistrate should not practice law in civil 
traffic court...Il This additional revision will allow traffic 
magistrates in circuits with separate civil and criminal county 
divisions to represent defendants charged with DUI in the county 
criminal division. 

Thank you for your consideration of these comments. TF 
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